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LEGAL NOTICE
NOTICE OF CABLE TELEVISION RENEWAL PUBLIC HEARING
Town of Randolph, MA
Please take notice that the Town Council of the Town of Randolph, Massachusetts, on 
behalf of the Town of Randolph, as Issuing Authority for a cable television license under 
M.G.L. c. 166A, will hold a remote public hearing on Monday, February 6, 2023 at 6:15 
PM, accessible to the public remotely, only by zoom or by telephone, from the Randolph 
Town Hall, 41 South Main Street, Randolph, MA. The purpose of the public hearing is to 
determine whether to issue a cable television renewal to Verizon New England, Inc. All 
applications, reports, statements and license drafts to be considered at the public hearing 
that constitute public records under state law are available for public inspection during 
regular business hours and for reproduction at a reasonable fee. Members of the public 
are invited to attend the hearing, remotely, by zoom or by telephone, and be heard on the 
proposed renewal agreement.
 
Additional information on this Public Hearing is available through the Randolph Town 
Clerk’s Office. The zoom link and phone number to connect to the meeting/public hearing 
may be found on the Town of Randolph website on the website meeting calendar.
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